

Dear DX 'ers:

We're overwhelmed! We have received so many DX reports as a result of our November 9, 1964 test broadcast we couldn't begin to answer each one as a personal letter, and therefore please pardon this "form" letter.

Reports have come to us from as far away as California and Colorado, from Canada, from every New England state, from ALL eastern and midwestern states, and most of the south.

Please with this letter consider your DX letter verified. We will try to answer specific requests and questions in the next few weeks.

And thank you for the tremendous response.

Very truly yours,

Jones College Radio

Don Ritter

General Manager